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Love in Lingerie Mar 04 2020 I hired her to fix my company, to bring Marks Lingerie back to life. I
didn't expect her to become my friend. I didn't expect to fall in love with her. The first rule of
business is to never touch your employees. I think there is another rule about not falling for your best
friend--a rule against imagining the curves of her body, or the way her breathing would change if I
pulled down her panties and unzipped my pants. Now, I can't wait any longer. I'm tossing out the rules.
Damn the company. Damn our friendship. Damn my fears.
Positive Psychological Intervention Design and Protocols for Multi-Cultural Contexts Jun 18 2021 This
volume presents innovative and contemporary methodologies and intervention protocols for the enhancement
of positive psychological attributes in multicultural professional and organizational contexts. Most
methods, models and approaches that underpin positive psychological interventions are confined to
clinical samples, closed systems or monocultural contexts, which restrict their applicability to
particular contexts. Extensive practical intervention protocols, designs and methods which usually
accompany first draft intervention papers are condensed into brief paragraphs in final manuscripts or
removed in their entirety. This, in turn, reduces their potential for replicability or adoption by
consumers, practitioners, or industry. This volume develops guidelines for enhancing positive
psychological attributes, such as positive moods (e.g. positive affect; life satisfaction), strengths
(e.g. gratitude; humour), cognitions (e.g. hope; optimism) and behaviours (e.g. emotional regulation;
positive relationship building) within various multicultural contexts. Thereby, it shows how positive
psychology interventions can be replicated to a wide-range of contexts beyond those in which they were
developed.
Oncology of CNS Tumors Feb 24 2022 Knowledge about the etiology and diagnosis as well as treatment
concepts of neu- oncologic diseases is rapidly growing. This turnover of knowledge makes it dif? cult for
the physician engaged in the treatment to keep up to date with current therapies. This book sets out to
close the gap and pursues several innovative concepts. As a comprehensive text on neuro-oncology, its
chapters are interconnected, but at the same time some chapters or subdivisions are so thoroughly
assembled that the whole volume gives the impression of several books combined into one. Neuropathology
is treated in an extensive and clearly structured section. The int- ested reader ? nds for each tumor
entity the latest well-referenced consensus rega- ing histologic and molecular pathology. Through this
“book-in-the-book” concept, information on neuropathology is readily at hand in a concise form and
without ov- loading the single chapters. Pediatric neuro-oncology differs in many entities from tumors in
adult patients; also, certain tumors of the CNS are typically or mainly found only in the child.
Therefore, pediatric neuro-oncology was granted its own, book-like section. Tumor entities that are
treated differently in children and adults are included both in the pediatric neuro-oncology section and
in the general section. Entities that typically occur only in the child and adolescent are found in the
pediatric section in order to avoid redundancies.
Absolution Jan 02 2020 Raised by criminals, I was molded to fit into a world without morals. And I had
never given cared about anything until the night I watched a man drop dead at the feet of my little
killer. Everything inside me demanded that I take her, possess her-own her. She called to my depravity,
and I called to hers. People like us are monsters, and we shouldn't be worthy of love. But obsession?
Now, that's another story...
Where Dreams Descend Sep 09 2020 "Vibrant imagery, jaw-dropping set pieces, sizzling romantic tension,
and unstoppable heroine Kallia bring this ambitious debut novel to spectacular life. Fans of Caraval and
The Night Circus will be delighted!" - Claire Legrand, New York Times bestselling author of Furyborn In a
city covered in ice and ruin, a group of magicians face off in a daring game of magical feats to find the
next headliner of the Conquering Circus, only to find themselves under the threat of an unseen danger

striking behind the scenes. As each act becomes more and more risky and the number of missing magicians
piles up, three are forced to reckon with their secrets before the darkness comes for them next. The
Star: Kallia, a powerful showgirl out to prove she’s the best no matter the cost The Master: Jack, the
enigmatic keeper of the club, and more than one lie told The Magician: Demarco, the brooding judge with a
dark past he can no longer hide Where Dreams Descend is the startling and romantic first book in Janella
Angeles’ debut Kingdom of Cards fantasy duology where magic is both celebrated and feared, and no heart
is left unscathed. "[A] spellbinding melody of a book, and the true magic is how Angeles puts all the
best parts of an enrapturing theatrical performance onto paper and ink. From the gripping twists in the
first pages all the way to the final, heartbreaking crescendo, Where Dreams Descend will surge you to
your feet in a standing ovation.” – Sara Raasch, New York Times bestselling author of the Snow Like Ashes
trilogy
Slip of the Tongue Apr 04 2020 Sadie Hunt isn't perfect-but her husband is. Nathan Hunt has her coffee
waiting every morning. He holds her hand until the last second. He worships the Manhattan sidewalk she
walks on. Until one day, he just...stops. And Sadie finds herself in the last place she ever expected to
be. Lonely in her marriage. When rugged and sexy Finn Cohen moves in to the apartment across the hall, he
and Sadie share an immediate spark. Finn reveals dreams for a different life. Sadie wants to save her
marriage. Their secrets should keep them apart, not ignite a blistering affair. But while Sadie's
marriage runs colder by the day, she and Finn burn hotter. Her husband doesn't want her anymore. The man
next door would give up everything to have her. "Slip of the Tongue is a standalone forbidden romance.
Please note it contains adultery themes that may be triggers for some people."
IMAGINES Oct 30 2019 Anna Todd (#1 internationally bestselling author of the After series) headlines
this unique anthology of “imagines”—the first book of its kind—stories from Wattpad writers that immerse
you in a fantasy world of fame, adventure, and flirtation with your favorite celebrities. Imagine running
around the city, dodging paparazzi with Jennifer Lawrence… Imagine Justin Bieber setting up a romantic
scavenger hunt for your anniversary, retelling the story of your love… Imagine selfies have been
outlawed, making Kim Kardashian a freedom fighter who needs your help in bringing justice and good
lighting to the people… Let your fantasies take over! That’s what the top Wattpad authors have done in
this special collection of fictional scenarios that bring you up close and personal with the real
celebrities you love—star alongside Zayn Malik, Cameron Dallas, Kanye West, Selena Gomez, Dylan O’Brien,
Tom Hardy, Jamie Dornan, Benedict Cumberbatch, and many more! Authors included in the book are Leigh
Ansell, Rachel Aukes, Doeneseya Bates, Scarlett Drake, A. Evansley, Kevin Fanning, Ariana Godoy, Debra
Goelz, Bella Higgin, Blair Holden, Kora Huddles, Annelie Lange, E. Latimer, Bryony Leah, Jordan Lynde,
Laiza Millan, Peyton Novak, C.M. Peters, Michelle Jo Quinn, Dmitri Ragano, Elizabeth A. Seibert, Rebecca
Sky, Karim Soliman, Kate J. Squires, Steffanie Tan, Kassandra Tate, Anna Todd, Katarina E. Tonks,
Marcella Uva, Tango Walker, Bel Watson, Jen Wilde, and Ashley Winters. Wattpad is a writing community in
which users are able to post articles, stories, fanfiction, and poems about anything either online or
through the Wattpad app. Note: Although this book mentions many real celebrities, they have not
participated in, authorized, or endorsed its creation.
Crave Sep 21 2021 Turn up the heat with this free e-sampler featuring seven irresistibly sexy and
utterly enticing selections by some of the biggest names in contemporary romance and new adult fiction.
Lose yourself in these stories and spread the love by sharing with your friends. Here’s a taste of: After
the Rain by Renée Carlino When You’re Back by Abbi Glines Where Sea Meets Sky by Karina Halle Confess by
Colleen Hoover Amber to Ashes by Gail McHugh Black Iris Leah Raeder Chasing River by K.A. Tucker Find out
more about your favorite authors at Facebook.com/AtriaIndieAuthors and Twitter.com/AtriaBooks.
For One More Day International Edition Feb 01 2020 This is the story of Charley, a child of divorce who
is always forced to choose between his mother and his father. He grows into a man and starts a family of
his own. But one fateful weekend, he leaves his mother to secretly be with his father--and she dies while
he is gone. This haunts him for years. It unravels his own young family. It leads him to depression and
drunkenness. One night, he decides to take his life. But somewhere between this world and the next, he
encounters his mother again, in their hometown, and gets to spend one last day with her--the day he
missed and always wished he'd had. He asks the questions many of us yearn to ask, the questions we never
ask while our parents are alive. By the end of this magical day, Charley discovers how little he really
knew about his mother, the secret of how her love saved their family, and how deeply he wants the second
chance to save his own.
Keeping Her Jul 20 2021 What happens after the happy ending? Garrick is over the moon that his
girlfriend, Bliss, said yes. He's finally found the love of his life. That means his worries are over,
right? But when he invites her to visit London and meet his family, he is presented with a whole new set
of problems. How will his privileged and wealthy family react to Bliss's unique brand of awkwardness?
Bad Boy Aug 01 2022 Ren is transgender: assigned female at birth, living now as a male. He films his
transition and bravely shares it with the world.
Veiled Innocence Nov 23 2021 Tick, tick, tock. Time. That’s all I have now. A small room, a photograph,
and time. They want me to trust them and confess my sins. They told me they wouldn't judge me—they lied.
I thought we could convince the world that this wasn't a crime. We were wrong. Time doesn't stand still.
The clock keeps ticking, the world is unconvinced, and now... Now he is gone.
Unravel Feb 12 2021 Calia Read breaks the mold in this explosive novel that grabs hold and doesn’t let
go until the shocking truth is revealed. One kiss can change everything. One month ago I was admitted to
a psych ward. Yesterday, Lachlan told me I’m losing my mind. But I know what I saw. Will you believe me?
Behind the walls of a mental hospital, Naomi Carradine feels her world breaking to pieces. She’s starting
to believe all the voices questioning her sanity. Only visitors from the outside world keep her tethered

to reality. But deep in her thoughts, Naomi is haunted by memories of a golden summer that twisted into a
waking nightmare of obsessive love and fractured truths. Just home from college, Naomi moves in with her
best friend, Lana, the daughter of a Virginia senator. At a lavish party thrown by Lana’s father, Naomi
meets a sexy stockbroker named Max and finds herself unable to resist his charms. One fiery kiss and
she’s going back for more, beginning a terrifying descent. Having witnessed the unspeakable, Naomi has
only one hope of escape: unraveling the devastating secrets of her past. Unravel is intended for mature
audiences. Praise for Unravel “A sexy, mysterious, and enthralling story . . . Calia Read’s words are so
captivating, they’ll hold you hostage and throw you into loops you’ll never see coming.”—Claire
Contreras, author of There Is No Light in Darkness
Treasure Mar 28 2022 Her sister’s bachelorette party is the highlight of a miserable year for Alexis
Chambers, but once her bridesmaid’s dress is packed away, she’s back to coping with her life as a once
popular athlete and violinist turned loner and the focus of her parents’ disappointment. She isn’t
expecting much from her freshman year of college until she finds herself sharing a class with Treasure,
the gorgeous stripper from her sister’s party. Trisha Hamilton has finally gotten the credits and the
money together to transfer to a four-year university. Between classes, studying, and her job as a
stripper, she has little time for a social life, until she runs into the adorably shy baby butch from the
club. Trisha can’t seem to hide her feelings for Alexis, even when Trisha discovers what she has been
through, but will Alexis have the strength to be just as fearless about their new love?
Enrage Dec 13 2020 Enrage is the next standalone in the international best selling mafia series, Eagle
Elite. Part of a world I loathe. Part of a family who hates me more than I hate myself. Living with a
girl who reminds me of my darkness. I'm. In. Hell. Also known as the Cosa Nostra. My life was over the
minute I stepped off that plane. Son to a murdered mob boss. Heir to a throne of murder and lies. My name
is Dante Nicolasi. And there will be blood.
Drowning Instinct Jan 26 2022 There are stories where the girl gets her prince, and they live happily
ever after. (This is not one of those stories.) Jenna Lord's first sixteen years were not exactly a fairy
tale. Her father is a controlling psycho and her mother is a drunk. She used to count on her older
brother—until he shipped off to Iraq. And then, of course, there was the time she almost died in a fire.
There are stories where the monster gets the girl, and everyone cries for his innocent victim. (This is
not one of those stories either.) Mitch Anderson is many things: A dedicated teacher and coach. A caring
husband. A man with a certain...magnetism. And there are stories where it's hard to be sure who's a
prince and who's a monster, who is a victim and who should live happily ever after. (These are the most
interesting stories of all.) Drowning Instinct is a novel of pain, deception, desperation, and love
against the odds—and the rules.
Professed Jan 14 2021 At a secret masked ball at Yale, Naomi Costa is literally swept off her stilettoblistered feet by a man with a killer jawline, a perfect body, and an even-better kiss. They bust out of
an emergency exit and have axis-shaking sex. He pours whiskey in her belly button and after they run out
of condoms, they have to get creative. That kind of sex. The next day, she learns that he is none other
than Dr. Benjamin Beck, a brand new member of the Yale faculty and the hottest thing to happen to
academia since... well, ever. She has to take his damned junior seminar to graduate, but it gets worse.
He's also her College Master: her boss, her advisor, her everything. And he's just moved in, right
downstairs. They can't stay away from each other. They're either fusion or fission or both. They're
making out in libraries, hiding notes between stones, and sneaking off to nautically themed AirBnbs. Hear
that sound? It's the academic code of ethics going up in flames. If they're found out, he'll lose his job
and his reputation. She'll lose her scholarship and be forced to return to the life of lobster fishing
that she thought she'd escaped. And they will be found out, yes they will. So what the hell are they
going to do? *** To the reader: Things get damned dirty in this book. The characters curse, the sex gets
explicit. It's an erotic love story with fury. Be advised. This is a stand-alone novel. Other tasters'
notes: HEA. Sweet. Funny. Dirty. Muddy. Wet. Inspired by a real professor.
Dangerous Boys May 30 2022 It all comes down to this. Oliver, Ethan, and I. Three teens venture into an
abandoned lake house one night. Hours later, only two emerge from the burning wreckage. Chloe drags one
Reznick brother to safety, unconscious and bleeding. The other is left to burn, dead in the fire. But
which brother survives? And is his death a tragic accident? Desperate self-defense? Or murder . . .?
Chloe is the only one with the answers. As the fire rages, and police and parents demand the truth, she
struggles to piece the story together - a story of jealousy, twisted passion and the darkness that lurks
behind even the most beautiful faces . . . Praise for Dangerous Girls: "The best teen thriller I've ever
read." Wondrous Reads "I haven't wanted to talk about a book this much since Gone Girl" goodreads.com
The Naked Truth Apr 16 2021 From #1 New York Times Bestseller Vi Keeland, comes a new, sexy standalone
novel. It was just a typical Monday. Until the big boss asked me to make the pitch for a prospective new
client. After two years on shaky ground at work because of my screw up, an opportunity to impress the
senior partners was just what I needed. Or so I thought… Until I walked into the conference room and
collided with the man I was supposed to pitch. My coffee spilled, my files tumbled to the ground, and I
almost lost my balance. And that was the good part of my day. Because the gorgeous man crouched down and
looking at me like he wanted to eat me alive, was none other than my ex, Gray Westbrook. A man who I’d
only just begun to move on from. A man who my heart despised—yet my body obviously still had other ideas
about. A man who was as charismatic and confident as he was sexy. Somehow, I managed to make it through
my presentation ignoring his intense stare. Although it was impossible to ignore all the dirty things he
whispered into my ear right after I was done. But there was no way I was giving him another chance,
especially now that he was a client …was there?
The Law of Moses Dec 01 2019 If I tell you right up front, right in the beginning that I lost him, it

will be easier for you to bear. You will know it's coming, and it will hurt. But you'll be able to
prepare. Someone found him in a laundry basket at the Quick Wash, wrapped in a towel, a few hours old and
close to death. They called him Baby Moses when they shared his story on the ten o'clock news - the
little baby left in a basket at a dingy Laundromat, born to a crack addict and expected to have all sorts
of problems. I imagined the crack baby, Moses, having a giant crack that ran down his body, like he'd
been broken at birth. I knew that wasn't what the term meant, but the image stuck in my mind. Maybe the
fact that he was broken drew me to him from the start. It all happened before I was born, and by the time
I met Moses and my mom told me all about him, the story was old news and nobody wanted anything to do
with him. People love babies, even sick babies. Even crack babies. But babies grow up to be kids, and
kids grow up to be teenagers. Nobody wants a messed up teenager.And Moses was messed up. Moses was a law
unto himself. But he was also strange and exotic and beautiful. To be with him would change my life in
ways I could never have imagined. Maybe I should have stayed away. Maybe I should have listened. My
mother warned me. Even Moses warned me. But I didn't stay away. And so begins a story of pain and
promise, of heartache and healing, of life and death. A story of before and after, of new beginnings and
never-endings. But most of all . . . a love story.
How to Date Men When You Hate Men Dec 25 2021 From New Yorker and Onion writer and comedian Blythe
Roberson, How to Date Men When You Hate Men is a comedy philosophy book aimed at interrogating what it
means to date men within the trappings of modern society. Blythe Roberson’s sharp observational humor is
met by her open-hearted willingness to revel in the ugliest warts and shimmering highs of choosing to
live our lives amongst other humans. She collects her crushes like ill cared-for pets, skewers her own
suspect decisions, and assures readers that any date you can mess up, she can top tenfold. And really,
was that date even a date in the first place? With sections like Real Interviews With Men About Whether
Or Not It Was A Date; Good Flirts That Work; Bad Flirts That Do Not Work; and Definitive Proof That Tom
Hanks Is The Villain Of You’ve Got Mail, How to Date Men When You Hate Men is a one stop shop for dating
advice when you love men but don't like them. "With biting wit, Roberson explores the dynamics of
heterosexual dating in the age of #MeToo" — The New York Times
Denied Jul 28 2019 The latest addictive installment of the year's hottest trilogy from international
bestseller, Jodi Ellen Malpas. Jodi took the nation by storm with Jesse and Ava in her This Man novels.
Christian Grey has just found a new wave of admirers in the Fifty Shades of Grey movie. Could there be a
man to match these men? Meet Livy and her mysterious 'M'. Aloof, addictive and intriguing - ever since he
offered her 24 hours of adoration and satisfaction, M has turned Livy's life upside down. It seems they
both have secrets - and following their hearts will risk everything. Passionate, authentic and utterly
gripping, this brand new novel will be a must-read for all of Jodi's devoted fans as well as readers of
Sylvia Day, J. Kenner and anyone who needs to escape from the day-to-day with a love affair that will
take your breath away.
101 Things to Do with a Vibrator Sep 29 2019 101 Things to Do with a Vibrator explores the hottest love
secrets, electrified! From small buzzing eggs to full-size, humming, swiveling, and tickling vibrators,
this book explores not just the kinds of sex toy options but all of the sexy, sweet, and naughty things
to do once you have them! This book offers games with sensual humming buzzers and naughty BDSM tricks
that will get you charged up, whether your hot rendezvous with these vibe sensations are for your own
pleasure or for you and your partner. There are 101 tantalizing tips and tricks to choose from, including
a seductive short story to give you some extra inspiration! From sex guru Marisa Bennett, bestselling
author of Fifty Shades of Pleasure, Fifty Shades of Ecstasy, and Fifty Shades of Oral Pleasure, comes
this creative, playful, and enticing take on the things that go buzz in the night. 101 Things to Do with
a Vibrator will electrify the way you tease and please, taking your vibrating techniques to new orgasmic
heights!
Camgirl May 18 2021 From the "former sex worker taking Hollywood by storm" (The Daily Beast), comes a
candid and hilarious memoir of sex work, shame, and self-discovery set in the colorful world of livestreaming camgirls. At twenty-three, Isa Mazzei was just like any other college graduate: broke, lacking
purpose, and searching for an identity. She was also a compulsive seductress with a reputation as a slut
and heartbreaker. One day, while working a low-paying retail job, she had a revelation: why not embrace
her salacious image and make some money off of it? She began stripping, dancing, masturbating, playing
games, making art--and broadcasting it all online for money as a camgirl. In her first month, she racked
up hundreds of nightly viewers, and within a year she ranked in the top fifty girls on a site featuring
tens of thousands of performers. Over the course of her career, Isa built her own business, explored
BDSM, attended a porn convention, slept with a fan, and pushed herself further than she thought possible.
And yet, despite her success, she struggled to fit into the community she so desperately wanted to belong
to. Camgirl is a relatable look at confronting our past traumas and accepting ourselves for who we are.
It masterfully explores the complexities of digital life, sexuality and the tensions between our private
and public selves. Mazzei's biting humor and raw vulnerability ensure you'll never think about sex
work--or sex--the same way again.
The Sea of Tranquility Aug 09 2020 A School Library Journal Best Book of 2013 An ALA/YALSA Alex Award
Winner I live in a world without magic or miracles. A place where there are no clairvoyants or
shapeshifters, no angels or superhuman boys to save you. A place where people die and music disintegrates
and things suck. I am pressed so hard against the earth by the weight of reality that some days I wonder
how I am still able to lift my feet to walk. Two and a half years after an unspeakable tragedy left her a
shadow of the girl she once was, Nastya Kashnikov moves to a new town determined to keep her dark past
hidden and hold everyone at a distance. But her plans only last so long before she finds herself
inexplicably drawn to the one person as isolated as herself: Josh Bennett. Josh’s story is no secret.

Every person he loves has been taken from his life until, at seventeen years old, there is no one left.
When your name is synonymous with death, everyone tends to give you your space. Everyone except Nastya
who won’t go away until she’s insinuated herself into every aspect of his life. But as the undeniable
pull between them intensifies, he starts to wonder if he will ever learn the secrets she’s been hiding—or
if he even wants to. The Sea of Tranquility is a rich, intense, and brilliantly imagined story about a
lonely boy, an emotionally fragile girl, and the miracle of second chances.
Stay a Little Longer Jun 30 2022 Elan wasn’t supposed to meet Caty. She lived halfway around the world,
and he barely left Manila. Yet here he was, giving her a ride to the airport. Convinced that they would
never have to see each other again after that day, Elan and Caty started to bond over truths, dares,
stolen kisses, and games in hotel rooms and bars. With brief encounters that turned them from
acquaintances to friends — tipping to the point of lovers, always — will Elan and Caty keep settling for
a day, or will someone finally dare to stay long enough to discover: Is this love?
Filthy Cam Girl: A Captive Virgin Romance Jul 08 2020 They all think I'm a virgin ... the men I
entertain online. Technically, I am ... but, believe me, I've done everything else. I'll do just about
anything to get them off ... the men who like to watch. But for him? My best friend's dad? He would get
it all. But he doesn't know I exist. Ashley I've dreamt about him for years, especially after seeing
those pictures of his ... you know. But he was my best friend's dad and he barely knew a kid like me
existed. That was before the accident. Now I'm sure he hates me. The problem is, every man I cam for
becomes him in my head. I know I can't have him, but I don't know if I can live without him. Drake She
performs for them every night ... those horny old men that frequent Daddyland. She also performs for me,
although she has no idea who I am. I've lusted after my daughter's best friend for years. And now, after
everything that's happened, I have to have her with me. She's all I have left. I know I'm a sick bastard
for even thinking it. I'm old enough to be her father and I'm a goddamned dean at her college. But I have
to make her mine. I'm going to take her and bring her to my house ... then I'm going to take the one
thing she hasn't given another man. Her virginity. Filthy Cam Girl is a dark romance standalone novel of
41k words. It is intended for mature readers and includes content that some may find disturbing.
Unteachable Nov 04 2022 An edgy, sexy USA TODAY bestseller about falling for the one person you can’t
have. Maise O’Malley just turned eighteen, but she’s felt like a grown-up her entire life. The summer
before senior year, she has plans: get into a great film school, convince her mom to go into rehab, and
absolutely do not, under any circumstances, screw up her own future. But life has a way of throwing her
plans into free-fall. When Maise meets Evan at a carnival one night, their chemistry is immediate,
intense, and short-lived. Which is exactly how she likes it: no strings. But afterward, she can’t get
Evan out of her head. He’s taught her that a hookup can be something more. It can be an unexpected
connection with someone who truly understands her. Someone who sees beyond her bravado to the scared but
strong girl inside. That someone turns out to be her new film class teacher, Mr. Evan Wilke. Maise and
Evan resolve to keep their hands off each other, but the attraction is too much to bear. Together,
they’re real and genuine; apart, they’re just actors playing their parts for everyone else. And their
masks are slipping. People start to notice. Rumors fly. When the truth comes to light in a shocking way,
they may learn they were just playing parts for each other, too. Smart, sexy, and provocative,
Unteachable is about what happens when a love story goes off-script.
When Summer Ends May 06 2020 Chloe Henderson has never been one to break the rules or push the
boundaries... but during her summer break, she and her friends use fake IDs to sneak into a club. It's
there that she meets handsome and alluring bartender, Will Morris. The pair hit it off immediately,
growing closer with every passing day. But as with every summer, it has to end sometime. Chloe's senior
year approaches and there's a shock in store when she returns to do her final year at school. Will is
there too, but he's not one of her fellow students... A tale of forbidden love, broken hearts,
friendship, and rivalry.
Just A Touch Apr 28 2022 Included in this free e-sampler are selections from ten sexy, heartbreaking,
and epically romantic books by some of the biggest names in contemporary romance and new adult fiction.
You’ll want to read them over and over again, share with your friends, and bookmark every page. We hope
you enjoy these excerpts and come back for the rest of the story! Here’s just a touch of: Sweet Thing by
Renée Carlino Rush Too Far by Abbi Glines Ugly Love by Colleen Hoover Beautiful Oblivion by Jamie McGuire
Collide by Gail McHugh Unteachable by Leah Raeder Desert Heat by Elizabeth Reyes Working It by Kendall
Ryan Five Ways to Fall by K.A. Tucker Jane’s Melody by Ryan Winfield Find out more about your favorite
authors at Facebook.com/AtriaIndieAuthors Twitter.com/AtriaBooks AtriaIndieAuthors.com
Pushing the Limits Jun 26 2019 From USA Today Bestselling Author comes a new contemporary
(student/teacher) romance standalone... He's my art professor. I'm his student. With an electric
connection and undeniable chemistry, I know it won't be long until one of us cracks. When the opportunity
arises to pose naked for the entire art class, I can't help the thrill of knowing he'll be watching me.
While they all look past me with their eyes narrowed and concentrated, drawing only the lines and angles
of my body, he sees right through me down to my vulnerability. He sees more than just the physical
aspects-he sees me. That's when I see the struggle in his features as he tries to stay in control. How do
we keep our distance when everything seems to be pulling us together? What feels so right can only go
wrong if we keep pushing the limits.
Cam Girl Sep 02 2022 From the USA TODAY bestselling author of Unteachable and Black Iris comes a sexy,
romantic suspense novel about two best friends who are torn apart by a life-shattering accident, and the
secrets it left behind. Vada and Ellis's friendship is so intense and consuming, it's hard to tell where
one girl ends and the other begins. Yet they couldn't be more different: Ellis is nerdy, shy, and rich;
Vada is an ambitious artist struggling to make ends meet. When Vada gets into an elite New England art

college, Ellis comes along for the ride. Like always. They can face anything in the world as long as
they're together ... Until a horrifying accident tears them apart. Life goes on, and Ellis handles it
just fine on her own, but Vada is deeply scarred--emotionally and physically. Her once-promising career
as an artist is cut short by her injuries. Broke and severed from doing what she loves, she meets the
wrong guy at the right time: Dane, a smooth-talking lothario, who offers her a new career as a cam girl.
All Vada has to do is spend a couple hours each night taking off her clothes in front of a webcam, and
the tips come pouring in. Things get complicated when a client who calls himself Blue gets possessive.
Through the safety of the cam, they open up to each other intimately. Vada finally talks about the
accident. Blue helps her heal. And he pays well, but he wants her all to himself. No more cam shows. He's
a mystery, and she might be falling for him, so Vada demands something in return: to meet in real life.
Blue agrees, on one condition: she has to bring Ellis. The girl who wants nothing to do with her anymore.
Now Vada is forced to confront the past she's been running from. A past full of devastating
secrets--those of others, and those she's been keeping from herself ...
Aflame Aug 28 2019 From the New York Times and USA Today bestselling author of Bully, Until You, Rival,
and Falling Away comes the sizzling conclusion to the Fall Away series. The tables have turned. Now I
have the power—and it’s his turn to beg… Everyone wants to be me. Maybe it’s the sway of my skirt or the
way I flip my hair, but I don’t care. Even though their attention is the last thing I crave, I just can’t
stop. I dominate the track, the speed rattles my bones, and the wind and the crowd screams my name. I’m
her. The girl driver. The queen of the race. And I’m surviving—something he thought I’d never do. They
all talk about him. Did you see Jared Trent on T.V? What did you think of his last race, Tate? When is he
coming back to town, Tate? But I refuse to care too much. Because when Jared does come home, I won’t be
here. Tatum Brandt is gone. I’m someone new.
In The Stillness Jun 06 2020 Natalie is a wife. Natalie is a mother. Natalie is a cutter. Clawing at
walls built by resentment, regret, and guilt, Natalie cuts as an escape from a life she never planned.
Staying present is only possible when you let go of the past. But, what if the past won't let go of you?
Black Iris Oct 03 2022 Laney Keating's senior year of high school sucked. It began with one moment of
weakness, one stupid gesture for a hopeless crush. Then the rumors started. Slut, they called her. Queer.
Pillhead. Psycho. Mentally ill, messed up, so messed up even her own mom decided she wasn't worth
sticking around for.
Open Road Summer Nov 11 2020 Sarah Dessen gets a road trip twist in Emery Lord's debut novel, a summer
story of love and true friendship. "A fabulously entertaining story of friendship, healing, and love."
--Elizabeth Eulberg, author of Better Off Friends and Revenge of the Girl with the Great Personality
After breaking up with her bad-news boyfriend, Reagan O'Neill is ready to leave her rebellious ways
behind. . . and her best friend, country superstar Lilah Montgomery, is nursing a broken heart of her
own. Fortunately, Lilah's 24-city tour is about to kick off, offering a perfect opportunity for a girlsonly summer of break-up ballads and healing hearts. But when Matt Finch joins the tour as its opening
act, his boy-next-door charm proves difficult for Reagan to resist, despite her vow to live a drama-free
existence. This summer, Reagan and Lilah will navigate the ups and downs of fame and friendship as they
come to see that giving your heart to the right person is always a risk worth taking. A fresh voice in
contemporary romance, Emery Lord's gorgeous writing hits all the right notes.
Nowhere But Here Oct 11 2020 "A contemporary romance novel set in Chicago and Napa Valley"-Marigny Street Oct 23 2021 Do you believe in the power of dreams? Way down south on Marigny Street in
the heart of New Orleans, the land of Catholic intercessions, purgatory, and supernatural superstitions,
young Evangeline Chenier dreams of a radiant boy who saves her from a storm. She takes the dream
seriously - in her family, dreams are sometimes more than dreams. Sometimes they foretell the future.
Sometimes they create it. Years later, Eva is no longer the same wistful girl but a hardened woman who no
longer believes in dreams. Losing faith in her gift, she becomes lost in a nightmare of emotion, mourning
her son, separating from her husband, and stewing in a dead-end job. And then fate brings her an unlikely
surprise: one of the most famous movie stars in the world, Gabriel Roberts. Caught by something in his
eyes, Eva agrees to show him the real Big Easy on his last night in New Orleans-an evening that turns
into four dreamy days spent recapturing lost faith and discovering a love neither expected. Realizing
Gabriel is the boy from her childhood dream, Eva must leave everything behind-her husband, her family,
her history, and the beautiful city she calls home-and gamble it all for the dream that has saved her on
MARIGNY STREET.
Under the Lights Mar 16 2021 Josh Chester loves being a Hollywood bad boy, coasting on his good looks,
his parties, his parents' wealth, and the occasional modeling gig. But his laid-back lifestyle is about
to change. To help out his best friend, Liam, he joins his hit teen TV show, Daylight Falls...opposite
Vanessa Park, the one actor immune to his charms. (Not that he's trying to charm her, of course.)
Meanwhile, his drama-queen mother blackmails him into a new family reality TV show, with Josh in the
starring role. Now that he's in the spotlight--on everyone's terms but his own--Josh has to decide
whether a life as a superstar is the one he really wants. Vanessa Park has always been certain about her
path as an actor, despite her parents' disapproval. But with all her relationships currently in upheaval,
she's painfully uncertain about everything else. When she meets her new career handler, Brianna, Van is
relieved to have found someone she can rely on, now that her BFF, Ally, is at college across the country.
But as feelings unexpectedly evolve beyond friendship, Van's life reaches a whole new level of confusing.
And she'll have to choose between the one thing she's always loved...and the person she never imagined
she could.
Fuel the Fire Aug 21 2021 Protect your family. At all costs. It’d take the impossible to hurt Connor
Cobalt, even for a moment. Protect your family. At all costs. At twenty-six, his narcissistic tendencies

have made room for the people he loves. Protect your family. At all costs. And he loves Rose. But when
his love is threatened, when his greatest dreams with her are compromised — what is the cost then?
Protect your family. At all costs. Love will guide his choices. For the first time in his life.
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